
Save the Date
Wednesday 9th November: Pupil's Individual School

Photographs
Week beginning 14th November: Parent Consultation Week

Friday 2nd December 2.00pm: Christmas Fair
Tuesday 13th December & Thursday 15th December: Tiny Steps

& Nursery Christmas Show
Wednesday 14th December 2.00pm: Y1-Y6 Christmas Carol

performance at St Thomas with St Maurice Church
Tuesday 13th December and Thursday 15th December 2.00pm:

Reception Nativity
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As we approach the end of the half term it seems such a short time
ago that everyone started the new school year. I have been very
impressed with how well all the children have settled into their new
classes . They are working incredibly hard and achieving so much.
The children have really enjoyed the downpours of heavy rain this
week! The Tiny Steps children loved splashing in the puddles!
Although we hope the rain eases over the  half term holiday!
 I hope you all have a lovely half term and we look forward to
seeing you back on Monday 31st October. 
                            Warm Wishes Mrs Robinson

 

A message from Mrs Robinson
School

Attendance

The 
winning 
class is...

Whip-Ma-Whop-Ma-Gate
 

Our School Target is 97%

This week our whole school
attendance was  93.28%

Tiny Steps: 87.81%
 Nursery: 83.66%
Jubbergate  NS: 90.97%
Ousegate CW: 90.68%
Fishergate: 91.97%
Whip-Ma-Whop-Ma-Gate: 97.64%
Gillygate: 94.91%
Fossgate: 89.08%
Mickegate: 95.03%
Stonegate: 94.41%

Learn, Grow and Aspire
Together

Friday 21st 
 Ocotber 2022

Poppy Appeal 2022
Every poppy shows you care about the lives of our

Armed Forces Community. As we pay tribute to those
who have served and sacrificed during Remembrance

this year, we hope you will show your support to all
our amazing Poppy Appeal collectors in your local

communities. Without our partners, volunteers and
without you, we wouldn't be able to continue

supporting serving and ex- serving men and women,
and their families.

Poppies are now available from the school office.

 



York City Ladies V Leeds United
There were 2,280 at the LNER Stadium on
Wednesday 19th October, to see Miss
Holder put York City ahead after the
interval. The game finished 1-1.
There were lots of children from across
York who came to cheer on Miss Holder
and many waited after the game to
recieve her autograph. Some of the
school staff also cheered on Miss Holder
during the match.
We are so proud of Miss Holder, she is a
role model to the footballers of the
future. 
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Well Done Miss Holder
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Sporting 
News

Well done to our boys and girls
football teams!

Our teams have made an
impressive start to their league
campaign. They have displayed
our key vlaues of kindness, trust

and self belief during their
matches and we are so proud of

their positive attitudes. Both
teams are unbeaten so far, with

the boys winning 3-1 and 4-0 and
the girls drawing 2-2 and 0-0.

Fantastic opportunity for our school children and
parents to watch some thrilling matches, elite athletes

and world-class sporting action. 
The Rugby League World Cup 2022 is finally here –

and York is one of the host cities! The LNER Community
Stadium will host a women’s group game and both
women’s semi-finals. Parents and families can order

tickets here:
https://tickets.rlwc2021.com/utm_source=YorkFoundat

ion&utm_medium=Web&utm_id=Sales
 

Fixtures at the York LNER Stadium (YO32 9AF)
2 Nov: New Zealand vs France at 17:00

2 Nov: Australia vs Cook Islands at 19:30
14 Nov: Semi-Final 1 at 17:00
4 Nov: Semi-Final 2 at 19:30

 

Rugby League World Cup 2022

https://tickets.rlwc2021.com/?utm_source=YorkFoundation&utm_medium=Web&utm_id=Sales

